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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Terri Merkley  

Address  

6124 Santa Fe Trail Drive NE 
Rio Rancho, New Mexico 87144 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

terrimerkley@sbcglobal.net  

Comments:  

Commissioners; 
While I appreciate the County Clerk's and Deputy's work during the November 7, 2023 election, it's important to remember that 
the machines and other electronic equipment used can be easily hacked because of their connectivity to the 
internet/cyberspace. As was stated almost 2 years ago, elected officials who continue to legitimize the fraudulent "election 
circus" are in violation of their oaths and thus committing unconstitutional acts. As per NMSA 1978 1-9-1(A), only certified voting 
systems shall be used in any election for public office in New Mexico. The Certificates of Accreditation were wrongfully signed, 
therefore the test report that the SOS refers to is null and void and does not meet the standards for accreditation. 

I urge all of you to vote AGAINST approval of the November 7 canvass. 

Respectfully, Terri Merkley  


